

Special Meeting of the Board of Supervisors New Township Administration Building Bid Opening Friday, April 2, 2021, 1:00 p.m.

The implementation of the GoToMeeting Remote Platform for public meetings complies with the Disaster Emergency Orders and Proclamations issued by Governor Wolf to mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 Virus.

In attendance in the Township meeting room: Supervisors - Elaine DiMonte and Ray McKay; Ricki Stumpo was absent. Susan Feenan, GKO Architects was present in the meeting room.

Public in attendance via remote access: 23

DiMonte called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. Technical difficulties with the remote access microphone were identified and corrected. At 1:10 p.m. DiMonte confirmed that technical difficulties were resolved and recalled the meeting to order. Bid opening process was reviewed as follows: McKay unseals the bids, Feenan reads the bids aloud, and DiMonte documents receipt of required items on the log. Bidding entity representatives in attendance responded to questions posed by the Board regarding their solicitations. Board thanked everyone for their interest in the project.

Following the opening of the bids, DiMonte and McKay agreed to and announced that legal advertising is authorized for a special meeting to be held on Monday, April 12, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. for the purpose of intent to award.

At 1:40 p.m., McKay moved, DiMonte seconded, to adjourn the meeting.

Susan Simone, Secretary

Elaine DiMonte, Vice Chairman